1019 Davis St. S
Sulphur Springs, TX
(903) 268 - 2538
rscholta@sabineisd.net

June 15%, 2021

Ross Scholta
Teacher/Coach
Como-Pickton CISD

To whom it may concern,

| would like to inform you that | am resigning from my position as Teacher and Coach
effective at the conclusion of my contract for the 2020-2021 school year. [ will be accepting a
defensive coordinator and teaching position at another school. In the interest of my family and
my career | will be taking this opportunity to better provide for them and grow as teacher and a
coach.

I would like to thank Como-Pickton CISD for the support and the opportunities that you
have provided me during the course of this year. | have truly enjoyed my time here and wish
Como-Pickton CISD the best of luck in their endeavors in the future.

If | can be of any assistance during this transition, please let me know. | would be glad to
help however | can.

Sincerely,

Rw_\ St

Ross Scholta




Jana Andrews <andrewsj@cpcisd.net>

My Resignation

1 message

Myrna Rainer <rainerm@cpcisd.net> Wed, Jun 9, 2021 at 8:56 AM
To: Cassie Bland <blandca@cpcisd.net>, Greg Bower <gbower@cpcisd.net>, Jana Andrews <andrewsj@cpcisd.net>

This has not been an easy decision but | will not be returning to Como-Pickton in the fall. As | emphasized to Mrs. Bland,
this decision has nothing to do with her becoming the new principal. In fact, that made the decision more difficult. | need
to have the flexibility to visit my children and grandchildren often as they live out of state.

My five years at CP have been so much fun and a huge blessing in my life. | will miss the wonderful kiddos and the
parents (well, most of the parents!) that I've gotten to know in the morning car line. I've made good friends there and | will
miss everyone.

Sincerely,
Myrna Rainer
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Cameryn Pletcher

P.O. Box 25

Mount Vernon, Texas 75457
903-563-6485

Dear Mrs. Bland,

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation as the 5% grade
Science teacher. My last date of employment will be June 16, 2021.

I have received and accepted a position at Mount Vernon Middle School
and am very excited for this next journey back in my home town.

I want to thank those of you at Como-Pickton for hiring me and providing
me the opportunity to grow and the wonderful experiences I received. It
has been a pleasure to work with the staff and students. I wish you, along
with CPCISD nothing but success for the future!

Thank you so much,

Cameryn Pletcher
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June 14, 2021

Dr. Greg Bower
Superintendent
Como-Pickton CISD
PO BOX 18

Como, TX 75431

Dear Dr. Bower:

| have enjoyed these past twenty years at CPCISD. Working with the community, staff and students
has been a very positive experience for me. What a blessing it has been to be a part of this faculty.

It is with the greatest regret that | am resigning as ELAR 8th grade teacher for CPCISD. | have been
offered a middle school ELAR position at Saltillo ISD. After careful consideration and hours of
praying, | have accepted this position. God opened this door, and | am following His will for my life,
career, and family.

| have more memories and made more friendships than | can begin to describe. | will miss the
students and faculty more than words are able to express. | will always cherish my time at CPCISD
and with God’s plan, | hope to make many more memories and lasting friendships.

Although | am filled with sadness at leaving everyone; | am filled with anticipation as to what God has
in His plan for my future.

My resignation will go into effect immediately. Please let me know if there are any additional steps
that | need to take. | have truly enjoyed working for you and this school district.

Sincerely,

ulie Biggerstaff I (M
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Cassie Bland <blandca@cpcisd.net>

Letter of Resignation
1 message

Binky Hodges <binkyh1960@gmail.com> Wed, Jun 16, 2021 at 10:22 PM
To: blandca@cpcisd.net

Dear Cassie,

| write this letter to inform you of my decision to resign my Paraprofessional position at Como-Pickton CISD effective
immediately. Please know that | regret not having the opportunity to work directly under you as my principal. | truly feel
that our elementary campus is very fortunate to have you. My decision to resign was not easy, but suddenly necessary.
As you know, my husband works out of town and is not in good health. | need to be with him now.

The Como-Pickton Elementary Library has been a huge part of my life for the last 25 years. | have poured my heart and
soul into that library and believe it to be an important part of the school district. We have built a great library program in
elementary, | pray that it continues to grow under my replacement. Please let me know how | can assist in ensuring a
smooth transition, | would be happy to help in any way that | can. It has been an honor to serve the students, teachers
and administration of Como-Pickton CISD. Thank you for understanding.

Sincerely,

Glynda Hodges
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